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Welcome Back to the Classrooms! 

Starting Tuesday, June 1st parents will be able to 

bring their children to their classrooms.  We are 

very excited about this step forward but do re-

quest a couple of things from you: 

1. Please do not go into the classroom.  

2. Make the drop off brief so that you can main-

tain social distancing with the other parents 

dropping off. 

3. If you yourself are not feeling well, please let 

us know so that we can walk your child to 

their classroom.  

Important Dates for the month 

June 1st - Summer Session Officially Begins 

June 1st - Vacation Bible School for VPK Camp 

Week of June 7th - Water Days will begin.  Your 

Teacher will let you know what day your specific 

classroom will get to enjoy this fun.  Sunscreen per-

mission slips will be at the check in counter starting 

Wednesday, June 2nd. 

As a reminder, tuition is due no later than the Fri-
day of the week you are billed. 

We once again would like to thank you for making 

this year’s Teacher Appreciation Week so very spe-

cial.  You are awesome parents! 

Staff Transitions Continue 

As you know, we are currently in transition mode 

with my pending retirement.  Amy and I switched 

offices during Teacher workday and she is going 

to be taking over many of the Director responsi-

bilities this month in preparation for my departure 

at the end of July.  

Ms. Chris from VPK and Ms. Kim have both re-

tired.  I am personally grateful to Ms. Chris for 

her flexibility and Ms. Kim for turning our food 

program into something successful for both the 

children and the school. 

Effective June 1st, Ms. Carla will be our School 

Chef.  Ms. Martha will take her place in the Tod-

dler room.   

Ms. Jill is now the Lead Teacher for the Younger 

Twos.  Ms. Amy is currently interviewing people 

to replace Ms. Jill and Ms. Martha in the toddlers 

and fours respectively. 

We also welcome Ms. Lindsay who will replace  

Staff Transitions Continued: 

Ms. Heather in VPK.  Ms. Heather will be taking on 

her role as the Assistance Director on June 28th. 

We are also looking forward to Ms. Sharon returning 

sometime this month if her knee allows.  She will be 

the VPK Assistant replacing Ms. Chris. 

Over the next two months it is my intention to spend 

a lot of my time in the classrooms enjoying the kids, 

observing the staff and offering whatever assistance I 

can.   What an exciting time! 


